Date 22/6/23

Industrial Action and Transition Update

Dear Parents/carers,

Industrial Action Update

As you will no doubt be aware, the National Education Union will be taking industrial action on two days
this term.

The strikes have been called for Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th July. | can update you that none of our
staff will be taking industrial action and so The Firs will remain fully open on both days.

Transition Update

Due to the industrial action being taken in other schools however, it will be necessary to change the
planned Y4 transition day, which was originally scheduled for Friday 7th, to Thursday 6th July.

The transition morning at The Firs will continue as planned on Friday 7th July. This includes the

visit of new children starting YR this September. (Alternative arrangements will be made in school, for the
current Y4 children, during the transition morning experience on the 7th).

Yours sincerely,

fg é:a/vv S et

Adam J.G. Campbell
Headteacher

Adam J.G Campbell (Headteacher)
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